
December 17th, 1925

Hugh Savage, Esq., 
The Cowlchan Leader, 
Duncan, B. C.

My dear Savage
I was very glad indeed to get 

your letter of the 7th of December and Sir J. Talhot 
Hobbsf message.

I remember General Hobbs very 
well Indeed as a Divisional Commander in the Australian 
Corps and later as the Corps Commander In the days 
after the Armistice when lïonash went to Loâdon to 
supervise the demobilization. It was very good of 
him to remember me and I hope that if you are writing 
him at any time you will give him my regards. I 
suppose a letter addressed to him at Perth would ‘reach him.

I know Sir John Monash better than 
any other Australian officer. Perhaps you met him when 
on, what must have been, a very interesting trip.

I spent a very pleasant ten days 
in British Columbia last October, when I went out in 
connection with the University ceremonies.

T-"ith all kind wishes to you 
personally and to my friends in Duncan, I am,

Yours faithfully,


